
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT the Health Services Department's recommendation to reconvene the initial
Assisted Outpatient Treatment (AOT) Workgroup with structural changes as developed in
collaboration with the Mental Health Commission and outlined in the attached memo and
report, and approved by the Family and Human Services Committee. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
At the December 20, 2016 Board of Supervisors meeting, the Board accepted a data report
on the 6-month implementation of the County's Assisted Outpatient Treatment program. At
this meeting Board direction was given to staff to return to the Family and Human Services
Committee meeting with a recommendation on incorporating community input within the
implementation model to provide a forum for the Department and members of the
community to maintain communications and for the community to express their concerns
regarding emergent issues.

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   07/11/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Enid Mendoza, (925)
335-1039

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    July  11, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stephanie Mello, Deputy

cc:

C.171

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: FAMILY & HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE

Date: July  11, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Assisted Outpatient Treatment (Laura's Law) Workgroup Proposal



On March 1, 2017 the Mental Health Commission unanimously approved the attached
Workgroup agreement, which was also forwarded on to the Family and Human Services 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
Committee and approved at their April 24, 2017 meeting. Please see the two attachments
for additional information as presented to the Family and Human Services Committee
meeting, including the AOT Workgroup Plan.

ATTACHMENTS
BHS Memo Regarding AOT Workgroup Recommendation to FHS 
AOT Workgroup Agreement 


